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 Branko Momic OBJ2015/3362/P 27/07/2015  16:05:26 I wish to strongly object to this proposal for a new development of this size and position. It will 

overshadow our back garden and it will overlook these rooms to the back of my house causing an 

unacceptable loss of privacy. The greed for this prime location will ruin architectural and historical 

buildings around and set the poor precedent that planners would not be able to object in the future. 

Also, who is looking after existing roads, parking facilities, public transport, electricity, water and 

sewerage systems that cannot cope today with all the development in the area. More, disruption of 

traffic to built this monstrosity from the busiest Finchley road and dust, noise and dirt that everyone 

around would have to put up for much longer period to complete building this size. I believe that this 

development could seriously damage the character of this area and hugely overload local services and 

should not be build beyond the current parameters and hight. Planners should be looking after character 

of the area and with their power to protect what was given to them to protect, our houses, streets and 

community, from developers who wants to make max. turnover and leave us to deal with consequences. 

Well, planners will have to deal with us for much longer on this, afterwards.
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